OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

June 28, 19€0

N. R. Williamson
Po 0. BOX 798
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Phillips well No. 1,
Unit N. Sec, 12-1%-275’
Eddy County, New Mexico
Gentlemens
After inspecting the site of the above-captioned well on
June 24, 1960, we find that the dead men wires have not been
cut and the location has not been cleaned.

Please see that the above work is completed as soon as
possible so that your plugging report can be approved,

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2



